From: Philip Wagenfeld |

Sent: 20 February 2015 16:33

To: Zoricak, Lukas

Cc: mark@studiomr.co.uk

Subject: Mount Vernon Lodge ref 2015/0177

Attachments: MVL-P2-100A.pdf; MVL-P2-101A.pdf; MVL-P2-102A.pdf; RER-P2-300A.pdf
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Lukas

Please find attached revised lower ground floor plan (MVL-P2-100A), ground floor plan (MVL-P2-
101A), roof plan (MVL-P2-102A) and north-east elevation (MVL-P2-300A). Could you please replace
these with the proposed plans previously submitted?

We confirm that the existing pitched roof over the subject building, ie the Lodge, is not being
altered, neither are its finishes.

We trust that this application can now be validated.

Yours sincerely

Philip Wagenfeld
StudioMarkRuthven architecture
92 Prince of Wales Road
London

NW3 3NE

T +44 (0)20 74850050

F +44 (0)20 74850030

M +44 (0)7980 844664
W www.studiomr.co.uk
E philip@studiomr.co.uk
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